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® Third workshop for local government officials titled ‘Urban Climate! — How External Factors Such
As Noise And Air Pollution Affect Our Quality of Life,” will be held online, Friday, 17 March 2023,
9.30 a.m. - 1.45 p.m.. Registration is available at the link:

https://usOB6web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZOlduyprzOgHNXxEm_Bh7ZAjKFIwWNTMKGrA5

® In January, a CoMobility seminar was held for the City Council. Warsaw, during which we
presented and discussed the first results of the design study. It is two years since the official start
of the collaboration with the City Council and the CoMobility research team. You can read about
the meeting on the project website (here) and the Office of the Capital City of Warsaw. Warsaw

(here).

e We have completed another phase of qualitative research. You can read about the interviews

conducted by Katarzyna Archnowicz-Kudelska here.

® The studies of changes to the Traffic Organisation in the surroundings of all three project schools

are ready to be submitted to the relevant decision-makers for possible implementation.

® Anin-depth evaluation report of the urban lab activities was presented to the project team, and

its recommendations will enrich further school activities this school year.

® CitiesAl - a leader in pedestrian mobility data — has become a new collaborator in the CoMobility

project. For more information, follow this link link.

® Theleadersoftheindividual WPs are working on an annual content report on the project work and

an updated publication plan.

® In WPG, modelling of air quality data around schools is nearing completion. The completion of this

phase will be the route to new possibilities for analysis, linking transport choices to air pollution.

® A meeting of the entire consortium will take place in March. This time, the Warsaw School of

Economics organises it.

® Plans for the next few months:
o Much of the research work in the project is already being completed. The final tranches
of survey data collection are planned for the coming months. Our team sees each other
regularly during working meetings in smaller sub-groups and presents the results at

seminars. The work aims to prepare scientific articles for publication.


https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0lduyprz0qHNxEm_6h7ZAjKflwNTMKGrA5
https://comobility.edu.pl/publications/seminarium-comobility-dla-urzedu-m-st-warszawy/
https://um.warszawa.pl/waw/wspolpraca-z-nauka/-/seminarium-comobility-pierwsze-wyniki
https://comobility.edu.pl/news/badania-jakosciowe/
https://comobility.edu.pl/news/nowy-partner-comobility-citiesai/
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We have started work to make the data and results of the project publicly available. The

data is currently being anonymised. Broader availability is planned for the summer of

2023.

The winter period is a break in school interventions. Transport and awareness-raising

interventions on how to look after children travelling to school will return in the spring.

CoMobility benefits from EUR 2.05 million received from Iceland, Liechtenstein and Norway under the EEA funds.

The project aims to provide a package of tools and methods to co-create sustainable mobility in urban areas..



